NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

April 23, 1956

Mr. Walter G. Knauff
1285 Glencoe Street
Denver 20, Colorado

Dear Mr. Knauffs

You submitted Forms C-104 to this office about twoc weeks ago on your
well,

Our records do not show you as the operator of the well and we would
like very much to have our records complete. If there has been a
change in operator we would like the operator to submit Form C-110
to this office showing the change in operator.

Since the wall was not tested for an Annual Deliverability test during
1955 the maximum allowable for the well will be the "breaking point®
allowable for the pool the well is in, This will remain in effect
until the end of 1956 or until the well has been tested.

If we can be of further assistance please contact us.

Yours very truly

A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
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